
 

 

 

  

   

 

   

MAY 26, 2023 
  

Boggs Mountain Demonstration State Forest 
 

Cobb, Calif. - CAL FIRE Sonoma-Lake-Napa Unit (LNU) is announcing that the Boggs Mountain 
Demonstration State Forest Calso Camp Campground will be closed for the 2023 season. State Forest 
staff will be focused on repairing winter storm damage to roads and facilities throughout the State Forests 
in LNU. Day use will continue to be permitted from sunrise to sunset.  
 
Seasonal road closures will also be lifted, allowing routine access to State Forest mapped and numbered 
roads only. Off-roading and Off-Highway Vehicles are not permitted. Please observe posted road 
closures.  
 
Firewood and Rock gathering permits are on sale by appointment only. Permits are $20 for up to 3 cords 
and are valid for 1 year after the date of issue.  
 
Forest staff asks the public to plan ahead by checking on forest conditions and weather before arriving.  
 
For more information, please visit  https://www.fire.ca.gov/programs/resource-management/resource-
protection-improvement/demonstration-state-forests/boggs/  
 
Or Call the Boggs Mountain Demonstration State Forest office at 707-928-4378 
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